VISAYAS ASSOCIATION OF WATER DISTRICTS (VAWD)

c/o Metropolitan Cebu Water District (MCWD)

cor. Lapu-Lapu – Magallanes Streets, Cebu City

Tel. Nos. (032) 254-8434; (032) 256-0424

Fax Nos. (032) 412-2774; (032) 254-5391
July 30, 2012
An Invitation to:
GENERAL MANAGERS
Visayas Association of Water Districts
________________________________________________________________​​​​​​__________________


The Visayas Association of Water Districts (VAWD) will be holding its 3rd Quarter Meeting on September 6-7, 2012 at Kuting Reef, Macrohon, Southern Leyte. Lectures on Non-Revenue Water (NRW) and Water District’s Best Practices are among the topics that will be discussed during said meeting.


To this end, we are encouraging also the attendance of your Board of Directors and Technical Personnel to this activity. A Registration Fee of Eight Hundred Pesos Only (P800.00) shall be charged for every participant to defray the various expenses. However, the first twenty (20) members/representatives to register from Category D Water Districts will avail Free Registration. Only one representative for every water district under the same category may be accorded with the same.


Details of the activities are contained in the attached Program. For more information, please contact Ms. Kim Batiancila at 09228308397.


Thank you very much. 

Very truly yours,

(Sgd) Engr. REGIDOR V. CABALLES

VAWD President/ General Manager

Metro Carigara Water District
